
GSVLOC  
Draft Minutes 

 
January 10, 2011 

 
Present:  Waldyn Benbenek (late), L. Peter Erickson, Mary Gregory, Stephen Hage, Barb Hovey, Eric 
Pasternack, Richard Rames, Rhea Sullivan  
 
Pirates Flyer 
Richard put together the draft flyer to send to the mailing list.  He still needs artwork.  He hopes to 
send the mailing out next week.   
 
Rehearsal Schedule 
Stage Manager Laura Bidgood sent out the rehearsal schedule last week.  It looks good. There was a 
rehearsal added for everyone on the Wednesday before Tech Week.   
 
We will plan to be out of the theater by 10:30 p.m. every night except for Tech Week, which will be 
11:00 pm. 
 
Eric is trying to set up a meeting with Emily at Plymouth to finalize the schedule and clarify some 
issues.  We aren’t sure if we need to supply security guards for the Saturday and Sunday matinees if 
there are other groups using the building.  We also would like to explore the possibility of using a 
classroom as a green room. 
 
Production Meeting 
The next Production Meeting is next Wed., January 17.  Jack and Dean and Larry will attend to discuss 
the set.  They will also meet with Jay from YPC.  Sonya Berlovitz, Marina Liadova and Andy Kedl will 
also attend.  They will be deciding understudies. 
 
Set building will begin after January 24. 
 
Storage 
Richard, Holly and Sonya went through the costumes at Acorn and picked up some props.  They could 
not find the billy clubs.   
 
Male Chorus Rep. 
L. Peter Erickson, though not in Pirates, will continue as Male Chorus Rep. 
 
Thespis 
The Thespis subcommittee, after viewing two version of Thespis does not have much enthusiasm for 
producing the show.  Lesley Hendrickson is not interested either. 
 
Publicity 
We discussed getting general business cards for the company printed. Stephen has a contact who 
may be able to produce them for us at an affordable figure. 
 



Online ticket sales will begin January 24.  The box office will open February 28.  Wally will send out 
press releases.   
 
Website 
We still need some posters scanned for the website.  The next show that will be added is Grand Duke.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, January 27 at 6:30 p.m. at Lake Harriet Methodist Church.  We 
will meet every other Thursday during rehearsals for Pirates. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Rhea Sullivan  
GSVLOC Secretary 

 


